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September 13th, 2024 Monthly Newsletter

Thank you to Georgetown Scott County Tourism and all others

who made this year's festival such a great success!

THE 2024 FESTIVAL
OF THE HORSEI
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Come and see us!
229 East Main Street Georgetown
Kentucky

Open Wed-Sat 10AM-4PM
O) @GSCMUSEUM

“ @GTOWNSCOTTCOUNTYMUSEUM



